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The Russian writer Isaac Babel (1894-1940) is acknowledged to be one of the great masters of 20th century
literature, hailed as a genius by such critics as Lionel Trilling and Irving Howe. The work for which he is
best known is a cycle of stories called "Red Cavalry", which depicts the exploits of the Cossack cavalry
during the Polish-Soviet war of 1919-1920 and is based on Babel's experiences as he rode with the Cossacks
during the campaign. Babel kept a diary during this period, in which he recorded the devastation of the war,
the extreme cruelty of the Polish and Red armies alike towards the Jewish population in the Ukraine and
Eastern Poland, and his own conflicted role as both Soviet revolutionary and Jew. The "1920 Diary" was a
vital source for "Red Cavalry" as well as a compelling narrative. The "1920 Diary" is a contemporary
account of the tragedy of Eastern European Jewry during this period. The diary also yields insights into
Babel's personal evolution, showing his youthful curiosity and his anguish as, frequently concealing his own
Jewish identity, he mingled with the victimized Jews of the region's shtetls and with his Cossack comrades.
Finally, the diary sheds light on Babel's artistic development, revealing the path of the Red Cavalry cycle.
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From reader reviews:

William Boehme:

What do you about book? It is not important to you? Or just adding material if you want something to
explain what the one you have problem? How about your extra time? Or are you busy particular person? If
you don't have spare time to perform others business, it is make one feel bored faster. And you have spare
time? What did you do? Every individual has many questions above. They have to answer that question since
just their can do this. It said that about publication. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is right. Because
start from on kindergarten until university need this kind of 1920 Diary to read.

Fatima Leonard:

Do you one of people who can't read pleasurable if the sentence chained inside the straightway, hold on guys
this kind of aren't like that. This 1920 Diary book is readable simply by you who hate those straight word
style. You will find the facts here are arrange for enjoyable studying experience without leaving also
decrease the knowledge that want to supply to you. The writer regarding 1920 Diary content conveys
thinking easily to understand by many people. The printed and e-book are not different in the written content
but it just different as it. So , do you continue to thinking 1920 Diary is not loveable to be your top list
reading book?

Myrta Bundy:

In this age globalization it is important to someone to acquire information. The information will make you to
definitely understand the condition of the world. The condition of the world makes the information easier to
share. You can find a lot of recommendations to get information example: internet, classifieds, book, and
soon. You will see that now, a lot of publisher that print many kinds of book. Often the book that
recommended for you is 1920 Diary this e-book consist a lot of the information on the condition of this
world now. This specific book was represented just how can the world has grown up. The words styles that
writer use for explain it is easy to understand. The writer made some investigation when he makes this book.
Here is why this book suited all of you.

Peter Beaton:

On this era which is the greater person or who has ability to do something more are more precious than other.
Do you want to become one of it? It is just simple method to have that. What you are related is just spending
your time little but quite enough to possess a look at some books. One of several books in the top listing in
your reading list is actually 1920 Diary. This book which can be qualified as The Hungry Mountains can get
you closer in becoming precious person. By looking way up and review this publication you can get many
advantages.
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